
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS AD
DATE: February 2023
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Boys Basketball
7th Grade has one loss this season and is undefeated in regular season play.
8th grade has won two games this season and has two losses in the regular season. 
The games have been close and the boys are improving each game. District is February 
28th and March 1st at the high seed and the top 4 teams make the tournament. 

Track
The first day of track is March 13th. An optional pre-season may begin March 6th


